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Freedom of Information request reference number:  8905.1 
 
Date of response: 20 August 2024 
 
Request:  
 
Now that Ballymore / TfL have submitted their application to the Barnet Council, can you 
provide the full pre application advice the London Fire Brigade provided to Ballymore / TfL 
regarding Edgware development?  
 
Response: 
 
Please see the response under FOIA 8876.1. The pre application advice forms part of the 
ongoing discussions. 

We are currently reviewing the planning application and will be submitting a formal 
consultation response to this application. Once we have a formal response it will be published 
on the planning portal.  

Should you have any further questions please do let me know.  

We have dealt with your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. For more 
information about this process please see the guidance we publish about making a request on 
our website. 
 

https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/media/i2uotxkh/foia8876-1-edgware-growth-area-underground-bus-garage-response.pdf
https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/
https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/

